(ecv)

Ph: (808) 546-3121

16565
Serial s-16347

2 0 DEC
From: Commander, Fourteenth Coast Guard District 1982
To: Conmandant (G-ECV)

Subj: LORSTA Upolu Point 625-Ft Tower Inspection Report
Ref: (a) COMDTINST M11000.4, Tower Manual, Paragraph 3-3-4

1. In compliance with reference (a), the LORSTA Upolu Point 625-Ft
Tower Inspection Report is forwarded for your review and file.

2. The corroded tower structural and guy members discussed in the
report are not expected to present any serious problem prior to the
scheduled tower maintenance. To insure that there will be no further
deterioration of the structural members, we plan to do maintenance * "
on the tower in September 1983 as reconmended in the inspection repo,
Minor changes in the scope of maintenance work may be made during the
preparation of contract specifications.

J. W. COSTE, JR
By direction

Encl: (1) LORSTA Upolu Point 625-Ft Twr Insp dtd Nov 1982
Copy: LORSTA Upolu Point <7, ¢



